
Owner of the Dominique Dawes Gymnastics & Ninja Academies, Dominique opened
the gyms to continue her commitment to developing a healthy and compassionate
culture in the sport of gymnastics. Her first academy opened in the midst of a
global pandemic, July 2020 and her second location is slated to open in early 2023.
Dawes also holds minority ownership of the Washington Spirit of the National
Women's Soccer League, and served as the co-chair of the President’s Council for
Fitness, Sports and Nutrition under the Obama administration alongside Drew
Brees. Alongside LeBron James and Maverick Carter, she recently served as
Executive Producer of the Peacock docu-series “Golden”, the journey of USA’s
elite gymnasts on the road to the Tokyo Olympics, which has been nominated for a
Sports Emmy.
Dawes holds her degree from the University of Maryland and was inducted into
UMD's prestigious Hall of Fame in 2022. In 2023, her hometown of Montgomery
County, Maryland will honor her career and legacy with a life size statue to
continue inspiring the next generation to follow in her footsteps.
As a wife, mother of four, Olympian and business owner, Dominique Dawes has
transcended the world of sports, politics, entertainment and culture.

Testimonials

Dominique Dawes

"Dominique is not a diamond in the rough; she is a rare and precious jewel. She
truly is someone I wouldn't mind having my own daughter look up to.

- College-Bound Conference.

"Dominique was a terrific keynote speaker and her remarks were received very
well by the students. She had long lines for autographs during lunch and signed
everything from hats to shirts to programs to anything else the kids gave her.
Once our staff got the routine down it all went very smoothly. Dominique spoke
to all those that came up and was very personable with eac

- Donna Clark.
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